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NOTE NUMBER: 2012/217

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations Office in Geneva
presents its compliments to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner
for Human Rights and has the honour to refer to OHCHR’s note
(OHCHR/RRDD/HRESI) of 18 May 2012 concerning Human Rights Council
resolution 19/11 on the rights of persons with disabilities.

The New Zealand Permanent Mission is pleased to attach the New Zealand
Government's response to the request for information on measures relating to

the human rights of persons with disabilities in New Zealand.

The New Zealand Permanent Mission to the United Nations Office in Geneva
takes this opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High

Commissioner for Human Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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